The Coast Guard is asking the Auxiliary to dramatically increase our enrollment in the Food Service Program to supplement its growing needs. 

In response to this request we will offer an opportunity for members to receive their initial training as a Certified Food Service Specialist (AUXFS) on March 2nd, 3rd and 4th 2018. (Friday – Sunday) at the Coast Guard Air Station Miami in Opa Locka.

Previous cooking experience is not necessary. However, a Hepatitis A inoculation is required and we are asking the Coast Guard to provide the shots.

Please fill out the attached Registration Form as soon as possible so we will know how many Hep Avaccines to request. The Coast Guard asks for a 60 day notice so all vaccines need to be ordered by Dec. 30th 2017. 

Please send your registration form to Carol Moppert, ADSO/FS Sector Miami. Serious inquiries only as class size is limited. Enrollment will be based on date registration is received. You will be notified of class acceptance.  Please make sure Mandatory Training has been completed and that you are current on both the 4 hour and one hour TCT. 

For further information and to submit registration form:
Point of Contact:  Carol Moppert cmopp1@aol.com  305-586-2195

